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Personalised Father Christmas Letters  

The Friends of St Philips are offering a very special, contact free, event this year in place of our 
usual Christmas events. 

We couldn’t let the season pass without offering something special for the children, and also 

raise a little money for the school in these tough times. 

For a minimum donation of just £4, including postage, you can book to receive a 

personalised letter from Father Christmas for your child, which can be ordered and paid for 

completely socially distanced. 

Letters will be personalised based on information you provide, and will include details such 

as, sibling names, special achievements, and we can even add a special detail about your 

home only Santa would know. 

Orders can be placed by emailing friends.st.philips@outlook.com and providing the 
following information: 
 

• Full name of child 
• Age of child 
• Preferred gender pronoun  

• Choice of Father Christmas or Santa signature  
• Name of sibling(s) or best friend (please specify which) 

• Let us know how Father Christmas arrives at your house, Chimney or by magic key? 
• Any gift your child has asked for this year 

• Any other information you’d like to be included, for example, details of a pet Santa 
should watch out for or a creaky gate etc. 

• Full postal address, including postcode 
 
 
Payment must be made by bank transfer at time of ordering to: 

Bank Account:       23412539  

Sort Code:             20-91-48 

Name:                    The Friends of St Philips (Westbrook) 

Please use the name of the child receiving the letter as a reference for the payment so we 

can easily match up the orders. 

Feel free to order letters for siblings too, just make sure that you provide full details as above 

for each child and use each child’s name as a payment reference. 

All letters will be posted second-class on the 10th of December. 

 

Don’t forget to post your letters to the REAL Father Christmas  

before the 10th of December to make the surprise even more special 
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